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Dr. Jeanine Grier Reczek is a native of Rochester, Minnesota, where her father, a
gastroenterologist in Asheville, North Carolina, completed his postgraduate training at
the Mayo Clinic. She grew up in Asheville, became an award-winning equestrian, and
was the first honor graduate of her high school class. She attended Harvard College
where she earned her undergraduate degree in biology.

Dr. Grier attended the College of Medicine at MUSC, graduating with the Class of 2001.
During her time as a medical student she developed an interest in neurology, and she
completed the MUSC neurology residency in 2005. She continued her equestrian
interests during residency as a volunteer for a local hippotherapy program for children
with disabilities. She recalls her work with fellow residents and faculty as collegial and
rewarding. Her recollections of teaching the fine art of lumbar puncture to junior
residents are particularly memorable.

She was selected for the fellowship in the Harvard neuro-oncology program jointly
sponsored by the Massachusetts General Hospital and the Brigham & Women’s
Hospital. During the fellowship she focused her attention on low grade glioma and CNS
lymphoma and published scientific papers in collaboration with Dr. Tracy Batchelor
of the neuro-oncology faculty.

After working in a group neurology practice for several years, Dr. Grier established her
current solo practice in neuro-oncology and general neurology. She is a member of the
medical staff at Emerson Hospital in Concord, Massachusetts.

She and her husband live near Concord with their two children. She enjoys gardening
in her spare moments and looks forward to participating in equestrian therapy again in
the future.



